
Dear G77 Secretary, 

 

Please see below the G77 submission from Senyi, our G77 WS2 coordinator, on the 

WS2 elements of the draft decision text: 

 

Regarding the WORKSTREAM 2 decision text contained in section IV of 

ADP.2015.8.InformalNote, the G77 makes the following submission: 

  

Remove the brackets on the adaptation text that immediately follows paragraph 87 

(page 19).  Additionally, this text should be unitalicized, numbered and be reflected 

in the same status as the rest of the text in the draft decision. 


